
 
 
 
 

     
 

             
              

                    
                

               
                  

     
 

        
 

  
 

   
   

 

Marchese Design supports 6 Lloyd 

My name is Michael Marchese; I operate a firm called Marchese Design, representing 
numerous top-level marketing clients in a wide variety of industries. I have been looking 
for a home for my business and have now found it in the plans for 6 Lloyd. I believe this 
area will be at the centre of a creative revolution now gathering force in Toronto. As 
someone who has observed both the developer and the area for some years, I strongly 
urge the City Council to vote in favour of 6 Lloyd for the enhanced future of the Keele 
and St. Clair area. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Marchese, 
President, Marchese Design 


